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The aim is to encourage children to be friendly, to help overcome stereotypes and 

prejudices about the social environment of others, to promote respect for other 

nations, cultures and their traditions, to tolerate differences. 

The main focus is on knowing your country, knowing regional differences. 

Together with the partners, the students explored the topics of the Five Fingers 

program: The topics and goals of the project fit in one hand. 

 



  My thumb - Me and my country. 

The children told about their country, presented their flag, country map, sang a 

Lithuanian folk song. 

 

            

 
 
 

 

My index finger  - Me and my city. 

The children talked about their city, its important places. Mentioned, Kaunas is a 

city of basketball fans. Sang the song "Green White". 

 
 

            
 

 



My middle finger  - Me and my kindergarten. 

He told me about his kindergarten, listed the names of the groups, talked about the 

kindergarten tarditions and holidays. 

 

                              
 
 
 

 

 

My ring finger - Me and my family. 

The children talked about their families, family members, their hobbies, travels, 

responsibilities, traditions, family celebrations. 

 

 

            
 
 



My little finger - here I am. 

The children drew themselves, their appearance and told how they look, what they 

like, what they like. 

 

      
 

 

RESULTS: 

The children willingly and actively participated in the live video call conversation. 

The thought was bold. 

The communication and collaboration skills of the developer children. 

Creator creativity. 

Teamwork skills have improved. 

 

 

 We can enjoy the ability of children to communicate freely using 

information technology. Pupils became bolder in communicating, telling, learning 

to express personal opinions, listening to friends, expressing ideas clearly. 

We are glad that this project highlights the children's ability to memorize quickly 

and pronounce words correctly in another language. We believe that it is very 

important for kindergarten children to participate in international projects so that 



those who are less traveling or unable to leave can virtually visit foreign countries, 

get acquainted with the peculiarities of other cultures, languages, and listen to 

music from other countries. In this way, to show children that we are not only 

different but also similar, so as children’s horizons expand, they become more 

benevolent and friendly. 

 

 


